December School Board

December 13th, 2017

Indus k-12

Principal Laurie Bitter

November Students of the Month
1st Grade: Daniel Sarkisyan
4th Grade: Gracie Hasbargen..
9th Grade: Irish Malapitan.
12th Grade: Madison Frank.



Renaissance Festival-thank you for all your hard work Lois and
students!

Lois Lewis’s Teen & Family Issues class is sponsoring a Hunger and Homelessness Awareness Week next
week (Nov. 13-17) to call attention to the need for food and shelter locally. The WE Day leaders will also be
assisting with this, as well as Student Council.

On Tuesday and Thursday after school, we will be cutting up fleece for scarves to donate to a shelter or charity.
Fifth graders and up are welcome, as well as staff. | have some fleece, but if you have more to donate, let me
know.

On Wednesday, we will have a food drive for the Falls Hunger Coalition, and we have CDs available for
teachers to show to classes about the Food for Kidz food packaging service project which Student Council is
doing.

On Thursday, it is Give to the MAX Day for online donations to the Falls Hunger Coalition, as well.

On Friday, we will have a Renaissance Fair and Turkey Bingo. Be sure to plan to come on out for a good time!
Last year's event was really fun and we had a good turnout. All ages welcome! Proceeds will go to the Food for
Kidz project.

Christmas Concert- Nice Job all the band and choir students!-Thank
you Stacy

PLC’s/staff training

e Curriculum Mapping is being done by Gina Drellack from Northwest Service
Coop:Webinar

We meet twice a month for an hour and we will be training on January 22nd Teacher Workshop
day. This has been on line with Gina Presenting to the high school staff.

e Mondo Training with Sonya Fleming on-line webinar from 7:30-9:30 and all day on
January 22nd for the elementary teachers.- Curriculum that was purchased two years
ago.

> Webinar 1- literacy framework there is 6 webinars in total of 12 hours of training

December 1st training for ELL training with the Elementary Staff/Alicia ELL instructor for our
Russian students. Suraya Driscoll from Northwest Service Coop and EGF ELL instructor came
up to Indus to train our staff from 11:00-2:00 pm.






